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Beginning on October 31, 2016, College Council in the Fox School of Business 
began their annual food drive.  College Council is a group within the Fox School 
designed to oversee all Student Professional Organizations (SPO’s).  The Council also 
serves as a liaison between the organizations and the university.  They hold monthly 
meetings with representatives from each SPO to discuss updates and issues within the 
SPO community.   

This year, the Council decided to team up with a local charity, Philabundance, to 
help fight hunger during the holiday season.  The Council set a goal to raise 2,200 
pounds of food in order to provide over 1,400 meals to families within the Philadelphia 
area. Each SPO was given a box to fill with goods during the month long event.   

With the help of our over 500 members, the Sigma Chapter was able to donate 
more than 400 canned goods and other nonperishable items to Philabundance!  The 
Sigma Chapter is proud to have had the opportunity to partake in this event and to have 
such a powerful impact on its local community!   

If you would like to learn more about Philabundance and the work they do 
within the greater Philadelphia community, please visit: 
https://www.philabundance.org 
 


